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August 2, 2010
Dear Mr. Kenner and the TCBOE:

Please accept this letter as a request to extend Mr. Josh Hunt, Assistant Principal, work calendar for an additional 10 days.  The funding source for this addition will come from the TCMS SBDM 2010-2011 budget.  The SBDM council has already approved this extension of working days at our July meeting.

The rationale for this request centers on the goals the administration has set forth for the upcoming school year.  Mr. Hunt’s experience and support are needed as we plan for our staff and students to succeed.  It takes many hours of planning to develop procedures and processes to meet the variety of schools needs and challenges.  With this additional assistance, I am confident we (the administrative team) will guide our staff to continue to improve the learning environment of Todd County Middle School for high academic achievement.

Thanks for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Connie Wofford

Principal
The mission of the Todd County Middle School is to increase student achievement by expanding academic knowledge, improving social skills, and enhancing the values of each student in a safe learning environment.











